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March 3, 1958

The Dorr Foundation
99 Park Avenue
New York 16, New York
Gentlemen:

This is to acknowledge receipt of the 
enlarged photographs of some of the pictures in 
the book "Mother and Child" by Nell Dorr. I am 
calling these to the attention of our Sales 
Desk in case any demand for photographs should 
be made.

Please accept our thanks for your gift.
Sincerely yours,

HENRI MARCEAU 
Director

HM/MS


